Denyse Richard Deputy Town Clerk Town of Riverview 30 Honour House Court Riverview, NB E1B 3Y9

April 21st, 2019

To Denyse Richard,

This letter is to formalize a request on behalf of the **RHS Booster Club** to the Town of Riverview for a partial street closure on **Saturday**, **June 29**th, **2019** between the hours of 8:30 am and 5 pm on Cleveland Avenue between Devere Road and Bradford Road in order to accommodate the RHS Basketball Booster Club for a 3 on 3 Basketball Tournament.

The **3 on 3 Basketball Tournament** happens in the midst of SunFest, and the Town of Riverview is a valuable partner in support of this event.

If you have any questions regarding the event, please do not hesitate to contact us. I can be reached at kptoner@bellaliant.net or by phone during work hours at 858-8600.

Sincerely,

Paul Toner

Member of 3 on 3 Organizing Committee